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Purpose of report 
 
The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of 
the North East Area Partnership 

 
 

 

 
Recommendations 
 
North East Area Partnership members are asked to note the current membership 
of the North East Area Partnership.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Item 2 
 
5th September 2025 



1. Membership – North East Area Partnership 
 
Following the last meeting of this Partnership, the following changes had been made 
to the membership of the North East Area Partnership: 
 

• Councillor Donna McGill had replaced Councillor Ruairi Kelly as Chair; 
 
Thus the membership of the North East Area Partnership presently comprises of the 
following named members and substitutes:-  
 

Member 
 

Substitute Nominating Body 

Councillor Donna McGill 
(Chair) 

N/A Glasgow City Council  

Bailie Sharon Greer N/A Glasgow City Council  

Councillor Ruairi Kelly N/A Glasgow City Council 

Inspector Stephen Gow VACANT Police Scotland 

Station Commander  
Gary Canning 

Station Commander 
Russell McKinlay  

Scottish Fire and Rescue 
Service 

Chloe Heyburn Debbie Clark Glasgow City Health and Social 
Care Partnership 

James Dean  VACANT Glasgow Third Sector Interface 
Network 

Stephen Orr   Angela McIntosh Garthamlock, Craigend & 
Gartloch Community Council 

Margaret McQuade Margaret Chatham Molendinar Community Council 

Yvonne Letch Denise McGuigan Ruchazie Community Council 

Lynda O’Neill – Co-optee Eddy Ferguson Blairtummock and Rogerfield 
Partnership 

Dennis Docherty – Co-
optee 

Jan Maguire Denmilne Action Group 

Maureen Ferrie – Co-
optee 

Hazel Holmes GESH 

Ross MacPhail – Co-optee N/A Neighbourhoods, Regeneration 
and Sustainability 

 
 
2. Recommendations 
 
North East Area Partnership members are asked to note the current membership of 
the North East Area Partnership. 
 


